
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

January 27, 2021 
 
 
Sandra Kitchen 
Deputy Clerk-Council Services  
Legislative Services Department  
Town of Kingsville 
2021 Division Road North 
Kingsville, ON N9Y 2Y9 
  
Sent via email: skitchen@kingsville.ca 
 
 
Re: Letter of Support for Small Businesses  
Our File 35.11.2 
 
Dear Ms. Kitchen, 
 
Please be advised that the Council of the City of St. Catharines, at its meeting held on 
January 18, 2021, gave consideration to your Council’s resolution respecting the above-
noted matter. 
 
The Mayor and Members of Council received and filed the resolution, directing no further 
action. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact the Office of the City Clerk at extension 1524. 
 

 
 
Bonnie Nistico-Dunk, City Clerk 
Legal and Clerks Services, Office of the City Clerk 
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